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Millions of children 
suffer with asthma.

Please join Yale and the
Mayo Clinic in studying
air quality and asthma

in Olmsted County.

YaleHelp Us Discover | Be Part of Clinical Research at Yale.

Olmsted County Minnesota Air Quality (OMAQ) Project
If you have a 5 to 17 year old child with asthma, you may be eligible to participate in a study designed to 
look at the effect of air quality on childhood asthma severity. The study involves a brief phone screening, 
sampling of your home’s indoor and outdoor air for a two-week period in the winter and again in the 
summer, and collection of information on your child’s asthma symptoms and medication use. You will 
receive a total of $50 in pre-paid gift cards if you complete both monitoring periods.

To learn more or to see if you are eligible, contact (203) 737-2530 or email OMAQ@yale.edu.  
Visit our website for more information at cppee.yale.edu/omaq.aspx.
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Does your child 
have asthma?  
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